

SEC NOTICE

TARLAC EXTENSION OFFICE

Please be advised that the SEC Tarlac Extension Office will be CLOSED Monday, June 10, 2024, pursuant to Republic Act No. 11729 declaring the said date, a special nonworking holiday in the Province of Tarlac in commemoration of the birth anniversary of former Ambassador Eduardo "Danding" Murphy Cojuangco, Jr.

The public may send their concerns to secteo@sec.gov.ph.

Regular operations shall resume on Tuesday, June 11,2024.

For everyone's information and guidance.

Thank you.











